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Greener Houses Growing Greener Neighbourhoods


Draft templates for volunteers

Gather Information
1.  Learn about your Neighbourhood House
Your Neighbourhood House Coordinator is a very valuable member of the Greener Houses project.  This person has extensive knowledge about how the house is used and what works well or could be improved in the house.  Sometimes the Coordinator will be a member of the Volunteer team.  It is important to meet with the Coordinator to gain a thorough understanding of the Neighbourhood House. You will have regular discussions with the Coordinator, in part to gather information, but also to keep the Coordinator informed of what you are discovering, to discuss logistics of running meetings, practical working bees and house access.

	Meet with the Neighbourhood House Co-ordinator: (name)

Date:



	· Which groups currently use the house, for what purposes


	

	· What are the hours of opening of the house


	

	· What sustainability initiatives have already been implemented or trialled?


	

	· What does the co-ordinator perceive to be the design strengths of the house?


	

	· What does the co-ordinator perceive to be the design weaknesses of the house?


	

	· Are there any Occupational, Health and Safety issues associated with the house?

· List any known risks and/or hazards to undertaking work on the house.


	

	· Is there any legislation applicable to the Neighbourhood House, that could impact on the design decisions for the building. Eg Children’s Services Act – Occassional Care Service, Victorian Heritage Act – significant, heritage listed buildings. 


	

	· Where is the Neighbourhood House Policy and Procedure Manual kept – what is the process for updating it?
	


Ask the Coordinator if the following are available
· a copy of the Neighbourhood House plan

· a copy of the site plan – showing the street/boundaries
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